
We hope you understand why we are implementing such               

procedures and still find us as helpful and friendly as ever! 

 

We are asking for you as our visitor to also participate in this 

practice and to wash your hands upon arrival and before you 

leave in accordance with government advice. 

 

As you are probably aware, organisations are having to take extra 

precautionary measures for COVID-19. Here at Creative Support, 

we are practicing social distancing meaning we will be keeping 2 

metres apart from one another and from you as a visitor.  

This also means we will not be engaging in any bodily contact   

such as hand shaking. 

Welcome to Creative Support! 


